
 

 

 

 

 

 

date 

 

Landowner’s Name(s) 

Address 

City, State Zip 

  

Re: 2009 xx Property Conservation Easement Monitoring Visit  

 

 

Dear _______________________, 

 

 

I hope you are very well and enjoying the winter.   

 

As spring approaches, it is nearly time for our 2009 annual monitoring visit to your conservation easement 

property.  Thank you, landowner name, for walking with us last year and we welcome your presence on the 

upcoming monitoring visit, but it is not mandatory that you be along.  If you desire to accompany us, please 

mark the box on the enclosed landowner questionnaire.   We will then be in contact with you by telephone 

to establish a date for the visit.  If you don’t care to come along, we’ll be in contact by telephone at least 

two weeks prior to our intended visit to be sure the date is acceptable. 

 

We ask that you take a moment to fill out the rest of the questionnaire and return it to SAHC in the enclosed, 

self-addressed, stamped envelope.   These questions are designed to allow you to notify us of any anticipated 

changes in land ownership within the coming year (such as a sale, transfer or lease), or of any planned building 

or landscape alterations on your property.  Depending on the terms of your easement, certain activities (such as 

subdivision, residential construction, or timber harvesting) may require prior notice to, and/or approval by, 

SAHC.   

 

As always, feel free to contact us about details of your easement or other land management issues on your 

property; we will do our best to answer any questions or to put you in contact with a specialist.  

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to land conservation and we look forward to visiting your 

property again this spring. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Hanni Muerdter 

Stewardship & Conservation Planning Director 

 

Encl: 2009 Landowner Questionnaire 

 

 

 

 


